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Re: 	Grand Junction River Road Interceptor Sewer Step II 
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Henningson, Durham S. Richardson, Inc. of Colorad. 

Dear Harvey: 

Wetve been advised by the City of Grand Junction/Mesa County that 
they intend to adopt the sewer use ordinances, etc. at their first 
regular council meeting during the first week of March. I would 
assume that this information would be forwarded to you no later 
than the week of the 10th of March and it is our understanding that 
this is the only additional information necessary in order for EPA 
to release a Step III grant offer for construction of the River Road 
Interceptor Sewer and Paradise Hills Interceptor Sewer Phase IL 

As you know, we have previously submitted the project plans and 
specifications to the State, your office and the Corps of Engineers; 
received Corps comments and responded to these comments. 
Additionally, the Step III grant application has been approved by the 
Water Quality Control Commission and forwarded to your office 
awaiting the Step III offer pending receipt of the necessary user 
charge ordinance information you require. 
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We therefore anticipate the receipt of a Step III offer on the River 
Road Sewer shortly thereafter so that we may begin advertising, 
as soon as possible after the use ordinances clear your office. We 
would hope that we could begin the printing and bidding activities 
no later than the first of April, with bids being received around May 1. 

Please advise me if you feel that the above suggested schedule is not 
realistic so that we may plan our activities accordingly. 
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I also wanted to advise you that the Step III plans and specifications 
and grant request for the Interim Wastewater Treatment Plant will 
be submitted to the Water Quality Control Commission by mid-March 
and we will be anticipating the bidding and Step III construction 
activities on this project to begin very soon thereafter. 

Very truly yours, 

HENNINGSON, DURHAM & RICHARDSON, INC. 
OF COLORADO 

By 
Karl D. Henrichsen, P. E. 
Vice-President 

KDH/lt 

cc: 	Jim Patterson, Grand Junction 
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